
Date: March 4, 2021 

Rene Vlahovic 

 Hwy #27, 

Kleinburg, Ontario 

Canada,  

Dear Councilor Alan Shefman, 

- I am a long-time resident of Kleinburg, since 1965. I have raised my family in Kleinburg and have strong

ties to the community. 

- I would like to thank you for withdrawing your support of the GTA west Highway.

- Judging by the sizes of the intersections at Kirby Rd and Hwy #27, Nashville Rd. and Hwy # 50 and

Weston Rd. and King Sd. Rd. Kleinburg and surrounding areas would be dramatically changed. 

- Thank you so much for thinking and protecting your people. Keep up the good work.

Yours truly, 

Rene Vlahovic 
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